%) EMJ

August 11, 2022

Terry Button

T. Texas Sprinkler, L.P.
dba Texas Sprinkler

609 Industrial Boulevard
Grapevine, TX 76051

RE: DSV Warehouse - Lancaster, TX

Dear Terry,

On behalf of EMJ Construction, | would like to thank you and your employees for
the quality service provided during construction of the DSV Warehouse project
in Lancaster, Texas.

EMJ appreciates all that your organization did to make the project a success and
overcome obstacles along the way. It required everyone to work together as a
team and we are grateful for your part in helping us achieve our goal of turning
over an exceptional project.

We look forward to our continued partnership and working together to create
extraordinary projects in the future.

Sincerely,

Phillip Crissman
Director of Construction
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